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Subject: electric vehicle charging | Mill Plaza | EV charging stations
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:01:27 AM

Greetings,

Please forward this email to the Planning Board as a prompt to discuss energy-related issues with
Colonial Durham Associates, including but not limited to providing electric vehicle charging
stations -- as I have suggested before. 

That discussion should include a review of CDA's Energy Considerations Checklist dated January
2, 2020. According to the Checklist, CDA does NOT intend to include: 
-- Ability to charge electric vehicles
-- Bicycle lane or path network within project area
-- Energy usage monitoring system(s), e.g., smart meters or submeters
-- Water usage monitoring system(s)
-- Photovoltaic renewable electricity generation system (i.e., solar panels)
-- Renewable hot water system (e.g., solar thermal)

The attached photograph was taken at Whole Foods Market in Portsmouth on January 14, 2022.

Regards,
-- Robin

Robin Mower
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